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Each year members of the CAAT Pension Plan (CAAT) receive an annual statement summarizing 
service credited, contributory earnings and an estimated pension. 
 
This is a valuable tool to have on hand when planning your retirement.  The information is used 
by CAAT to process your retirement pension.  Errors on the statement should be immediately 
brought to the attention of the College’s Benefits Administrator. 
 
CAAT has assembled an informative website for members with detailed information on: 

 Normal Retirement 
 Early Retirement: 

o 85 Factor 
o 60/20 Rule 
o Reduced 

 Pension Estimator 
 
Prior to finalizing any plans for retirement, please contact the Benefits Administrator to have 
your pension estimates confirmed. 


